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TO: MEMBERS, BOARD OF EDUCATION AMENDED 
 
FROM: DR. ANTHONY W. KNIGHT, SUPERINTENDENT 
 
DATE: OCTOBER 20, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: VII.2 MONTHLY CASH FLOW REPORT 
 INFORMATION 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board receive and review a status report on District’s actual and 

projected cash flow through September 30th of the 2015-16 school year? 
 
BACKGROUND: Continuing its practice of the last several years, the Business Office produces 

a cash flow report each month as an ongoing tool to assist the Administration 
and Board in analyzing and managing its cash and remaining cash-solvent.  
The report is attached for the Board’s information and has been posted with 
the Board’s meeting agenda on the District’s website. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: None; for information only. 
 
Prepared by: Barbara Dickerson, Director, Fiscal Services 
 Martin Klauss, Assistant Superintendent, Business and Administrative Services 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 ___________________________________
 Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D. 
 Superintendent 










